

Service is Our Nature

500 SE Fourth Street • Grand Rapids, Minnesota 55744

# **ELECTRIC DEPARTMENT MONTHLY REPORT December 2022 Commission Meeting**

# Safety

There were no OSHA recordable accidents last month in the Electric Department.

# Power Usage for past month

The attached graph shows the system load for the past month.

#### **Reliability Last Month**

We are working on the report for outages during the past month.

# **Projects Performed Last Month**

- Transition standard operating procedures, daily tasks, Master Electrician/Responsible person removal/transition, projects
- Solar plus Battery Storage project
  - Several successful battery discharges with parallel load management operations

# **Projects Scheduled for This Month**

- Complete new service at DNR
- Light fixture replacement at Service Center
- LaPrairie Campground wire placement
- Underground cable replacement in various LCP service acquisition areas

Phone: 218-326-7024 • Fax: 218-326-7499 • www.grpuc.org